
McKenna, Neil

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 11:37 AM
to: Setlakwe, Lisa
Cc: Schwendt, Steven; Theis, Rick
Subject: RE: Briefing on N95 Ramp Up

Sure let's get that set up for tomorrow if we can.

From: Setlakwe, Lisa <Lisa.Setlakwe@pco-bcp.gc.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 4:21 PM
To: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Cc: Schwendt, Steven <Steven.Schwendt@pco-bcp.gc.ca>; Theis, Rick <Rick.Theis@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: Briefing on N95 Ramp Up

Charles (ISED) is going to provide a high level update tonight and he said they would now be ready to provide a more
comprehensive brief. He mentioned that ISED nnino was reaching out to you to request a 4C? I'm happy to set it up.

From: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pnno-cpnn.gc.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:43 PM
To: Setlakwe, Lisa <Lisa.Setlakwe@pco-bcp.gc.ca>
Cc: Schwendt, Steven <Steven.Schwendt@pco-bcp.gc.ca>; Theis, Rick <Rick.Theis@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Briefing on N95 Ramp Up

Hi Lisa,

Is this meeting being scheduled?

Thanks,

Matt

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.Sticknev@pnno-cpm.gc.ca 

1


